The Office of The Vice Governor

No.: 14592/BC/188

Date: 22-9-1402 H
(13-7-1982A.D)

Circular to All Banks
Operating in The Kingdom

HE the General Manager
Greetings,

Since Saudi Banks have become Saudi stock
companies and they have to use the national language in
their operations, we call on all banks to take the necessary
measures to keep their accounts in Arabic and to use
Arabic and the Hejira and Gregorian dates in all their
correspondence with local clients.

Please acknowledge receipt and notify all your
branches to act accordingly.

Deputy Governor

H. Al-Sayari

(e i The Office of HE the Governor
The Office of HE the Vice Governor
Banking Control (3 copies)
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